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HIDANO

CONSTRUCTION INC.

Hearing: CPH on March 7, 2008
9:00 a.m., Room 229

March 7, 2008

The Honorable Senator Russell Kokubun, via Fax: 586-6659
Chairperson testimony@capitol.hawaii.gov
Committee on Commerce, Consumer Protection

And Affordable Housing
Hawaii State Capitol, Room 229
415 South Beretania Street
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Re:  Nomination of Denny Sadowski to the Coniractor’s License Board

Dear Chairperson Kokubun
And Members of the Commitiee;

I am writing this letter in STRONG support of the nomination of Mr. Danny Sadowski to the Contractor's
License Board.

| have known Mr. Sadowski through his work as a fellow contractor and as a member of the BIA of Hawaii for
along time.

| know Mr. Sadowski has é'strorig commitment to community issues and he has an understanding of the
governmental process and public policy making. [ am confident that Mr. Sadowski will do well as a member
of the Contractor's License Board. '

Thank you for your eonsideration,

Sincerely,

D, btorce

Audrey Hidano



